
Legal Notice 

COLUMBIA CHARTER REVISION COMMISSION 

 

The Charter Revision Commission will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on May 11, 2021, to be held 

by virtual platform. Login information will be posted on the Town of Columbia’s website at 

www.columbiact.org. At that time, the Commission will hear comments on the Commission’s proposed 

draft revisions to the Charter which are available for review on the Town of Columbia’s website. 

 Dated: April 29, 2021 

 Rick Nassiff, Jr., CRC Chair 
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